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June 19,2017

Sandra B. Greene, DrPH

Chair, Acute Care Services Committee

State Health Coordinating Council

N.C. Department of Health and Human Services
2704 Mail Center Service

Raleigh, NC 27699-2714

Re: Petition for adjusted need determination for one additional operating room in Catawba
County in the 2018 SMFP

Dear Dr. Greene:

Tam writing to support the petition submitted by Graystone Eye Surgery Center to include an
adjusted need determination for one additional operating room in Catawba County.

As an optometrist, I currently refer patients to the ophthalmie surgeons at Graystone
Ophthalmology Associates, and therefore | fully support the efforts of Graystone to expand the
surgical capacity at their ambulatory surgery center. Dedicated cutpatient facilities have a track
record of providing high quality, efficient and cost effective surgical care. As the population of
Catawba County and surrounding communities increases, and as employer/insurer incentives and
technological advances continue to encourage patients to obtain surgical services in more

convenient and less costly outpatient settings, it is evident that there will continue {0 be a growing
demand for ambulatory surgical services in our community.

Since establishment of its ambulatory surgery center in 2008, Graystone Eye Surgery Center has
augmented its reputation for delivering quality and superior patient care. The surgical services
that Graystone offers are much needed in this community.

For these reasons, 1 support Graystone Eye Surgery Center’s petition, and encourage you to
approve their request.

Sincerely,
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June 21,2017

Sandra B. Greene, DrPH

Chair, Acute Care Services Committee

State Health Coordinating Council

N.C. Department of Health and Human Services
2704 Mail Center Service

Raleigh, NC 27699-2714

Re: Petition for adjusted need determination for one additional operating
room in Catawba County in the 2018 SMFP

Dcar Dr. Greene:

[ am writing to support the petition submitted by Graystone Eye Surgery
Center to include an adjusted need determination for one additional
operating room in Catawba County.

As an optometrist, | currently refer patients to the ophthalmic surgeons at
Graystone Ophthalmology Associates, and therefore I fully support the
efforts of Graystone to expand the surgical capacity at their ambulatory
surgery center. Dedicated outpatient facilities have a track record of
providing high quality, efficient and cost effective surgical care. As the
population of Catawba County and surrounding communities increases,
and as employer/insurer incentives and technological advances continue
to encourage patients to obtain surgical services in more convenient and
less costly outpatient settings, it is evident that there will continue to be a
growing demand for ambulatory surgical services in our community.

Since establishment of its ambulatory surgery center in 2008, Graystone
Eye Surgery Center has augmented its reputation for delivering quality
and superior patient care. The surgical services that Graystone offers are
much needed in this community.

For these reasons, I support Graystone Eye Surgery Center’s petition,
and encourage you to approve their request.

Sincerely,
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Rick D. Bartlett, OD

Bartlett, Grigsby, Boan & Associates, O.D., PL.L.C.
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Sandra B. Greene, DrPH E

Chair, Acute Care Services Comﬁn ittee :
State Health Coordinating Council '
N.C. Department of Health and fﬂu111an Services

2704 Mail Center Service 1

Raleigh, NC 27699-2714

Re: Petition for adjusted need de

ermination for one additional operating room in Catawba
County in the 2018 SMFP ‘

-

Dear Dr. Greene: }r

I am writing to support the pctm{)n submitted by Graystone E}fe Surgery Center to include an
adjusted need determination for pne additiona! operating room in Catawba County.

As an optometrist, | currently 1efe| patients to the ophthalmic surgeons at Grayst(me
Ophthalmology Associates, and thuref‘oue 1 fully support the efforts of Graystone to expand the
surgical capacity at their ambulatot y surgery center. Dedicated outpatient facilities have a track
recmd of providing high quality,jefficient and cost effective surgical care, As the population of
Catawba County and sur loundmL communities increases, and as employerhnsuler incentives and
technological advances contmuello encourage patlents to obtain surgical seryices in more
convenient and {ess costly outpatient settings, it is evident that there will contmue to be a growing
demand for ambulatory surgical j.sew'u:e:s in our community. -

Since establishment of its ambu!{nory surgery center in 2008, Graystone Eyé Surgery Center has
augmented its reputation for delwermg quality and superior patient care. The surgical services
that Graystone offers are much needed in this community. ;

|

For these reasons, I support Gm}‘stone Eye Surgery Center’s petition, and encourage you to
approve their request, ;

Sincerely,
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Allen H. Bandy, Jr.

June 19, 2017

Sandra B. Greene, DrPH

Chair, Acute Care Services Committee

State Health Coordinating Council

N.C. Department of Health and Human Services
2704 Mail Center Service

Raleigh, NC 27699-2714

Re: Petition for adjusted need determination for one additional operating room in Catawba
County in the 2018 SMFP

Dear Dr. Greene:

1 am writing to support the petition submitted by Graystone Eye Surgery Center to include an
adjusted need determination for one additional operating room in Catawba County.

As an optometrist, I currently refer patients to the ophthalmic surgeons at Graystone
Ophthalmology Associates, and therefore I fully support the efforts of Graystone to expand the
surgical capacity at their ambulatory surgery center. Dedicated outpatient facilities have a track
record of providing high quality, efficient and cost effective surgical care. As the population of
Catawba County and surrounding communities increases, and as employer/insurer incentives and
technological advances continue to encourage patients to obtain surgical services in more
convenient and less costly outpatient settings, it is evident that there will continue to be a growing
demand for ambulatory surgical services in our community.

Since establishment of its ambulatory surgery center in 2008, Gréystone Eye Surgery Center has

augmented its reputation for delivering quality and superior patient care. The surgical services
that Graystone offers are much needed in this community.

For these reasons, 1 support Graystone Eye Surgery Center’s petition, and encourage you to
approve their request.

Sincerely,
f
Allen H. Bandy, Jr, O.D.
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June 19, 2017

Sandra B. Greene, DiPH

Chair, Acute Care Services Committee

State Health Coordinating Council

N.C. Department of Health and Human Services
2704 Mail Center Service

Raleigh, NC 27699-2714

Re: Petition for adjusted need determination for one additional operating room in Catawba
County in the 2018 SMFP

Dear Dr. Greene:

T'am writing to support the petition submitted by Graystone Eye Surgery Center to include an
adjusted need determination for one additional operating room in Catawba County.

As an optometrist, I currently refer patients to the ophthalmic surgeons at Graystone
Ophthalmology Associates, and therefore [ fully support the efforts of Graystone to expand the
surgical capacity at their ambulatory surgery center, Dedicated outpatient facilities have a track
record of providing high quality, efficient and cost effective surgical care. As the population of
Catawba County and surrounding communities increases, and as employer/insurer incentives and
technological advances continue to encourage patients to obtain surgical services in more
convenient and less costly outpatient settings, it is evident that there will continue to be a growing
demand for ambulatory surgical services in our community.

Since establishment of its ambulatory surgery center in 2008, Graystone Eye Surgery Center has
augmented its reputation for delivering quality and superior patient care. The surgical services
that Graystone offers are much needed in this community,

For these reasons, I support Graystone Eye Surgery Center’s petition, and encourage you to
approve their request,

Sincerely,

Amanda L, Barker, OD
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June 19, 2017

Wilkes Optometric Eye Care Center
Dr. Gary C. Nash

503 East Main Street, Suite B
Wilkesboro, NC 28697

(336) 838-4801

Re: Petition for adjusted need determination for one additional operating room in Catawba
County in the 2018 SMFP

Dear Dr. Greene:

I am writing to support the petition submitted by Graystone Eye Surgery Center to include an
adjusted need determination for one additional operating room in Catawba County.

As an optometrist, I currently refer patients to the ophthalmic surgeons at Graystone
Ophthalmology Associates, and therefore I fully support the efforts of Graystone to expand the
surgical capacity at their ambulatory surgery center. Dedicated outpatient facilities have a track
record of providing high quality, efficient and cost effective surgical care. As the population of
Catawba County and surrounding communities increases, and as employer/insurer incentives and
technological advances continue to encourage patients to obtain surgical services in more
convenient and less costly outpatient settings, it is evident that there will continue to be a growing
demand for ambulatory surgical services in our community.

Since establishment of its ambulatory surgery center in 2008, Graystone Eye Surgery Center has
augmented its reputation for delivering quality and superior patient care. The surgical services
that Graystone offers are much needed in this community.

For these reasons, I support Graystone Eye Surgery Center’s petition, and encourage you to
approve their request.

Sincerely,

A/

\
Dr. Gary C. Nash





